# ST.PATRICK'S DAY CELEBRATION

On 3/15 all of our classes will celebrate St. Patrick's day with a special green snack! No need to bring in any goodies from home! We'll supply it all!! But remember ... dress in green!!!

#### PRE-K GRADUATION! Save

the Date..... A date has been set for our pre k graduation with The Treasure Hunters. We are planning for Friday, June 14h at 12:30 here at CW. If this day or the time changes, we will make an announcement immediately. Preparations have already begun and you are sure to be awed and amazed at the practice, planning and groundwork that go into this memorable experience. Our little ones are growing up and we plan to send them off to kindergarten with a traditional, but amazing, cap and gown ceremony.

#### REGISTRATION

Please let us know about registering your child for summer 2024 and/or fall 2024/25 as soon as possible. This helps us with enrollment and staffing. Our summer session begins 6/17 and the Fall session begins 8/19 for current children and 9/5 for new children. Thank you.

#### PAPERWORK REMINDER

PLEASE remember to bring us a copy as your child gets immunized throughout their early years. We will send home reminder notices but we also ask for your help in keeping our files updated and in compliance with state licensing. We are due to have an unannounced licensing inspection any time between now and the end of May and we appreciate your help to receive a glowing inspection! Thank you.

SPRI

-3/1:

-3/1:

-3/2:

-3/2:

-3/2:

Welcome Spring! The Easter Bunny hops his way onto the CW playground on 3/20 at 11:00. Each class will enjoy an egg hunt and spending some time with our floppy eared special friend.!

## **Spring Pictures**

Spring individual pictures will be taken on 4/18 starting around 8am. A picture of the background will be available soon class; pictures will also be taken, date TBA.

SMILE!!

Theme this month...
Weather All around Us!

# THE CW Connection March 2024

### **SPRING EVENTS...**

- -3/1 PJ's or dress up party to celebrate Dr. Seuss b-day
- -3/10 Daylight Saving
- -3/15 St. Patrick's Day
- -3/20 Easter bunny visit and egg hunt @11:00
- -4/4 Free trial soccer class for developmentally ready 2 year olds, 3s and pre-k.
- -4/11First day of soccer for those signed up
- -4/18 Individual Pictures
- -TBA Class Pictures
- -5/4 Parent open house at Kenwood Private School
- -6/14 Pre-K Graduation here @ CW 12:30
- \*Daylight Saving is right around the corner! Set your clocks ahead Sunday, 3/10!

Celebrate the b-day of Dr. Seuss on 3/1 with a PJ party, (or dress up like your favorite Dr. Seuss character.) We will celebrate with fun snacks, activities, and readings of Dr. Seuss books!!!!

# **NEW PROCARE CHILDCARE** Management System

Thank you families for bearing with us as we continue to navigate our new childcare management system. We apologize for any clerical or technical errors you may have experienced, but we are finally settling in. The first full week of March, we will open up on-line payment options via credit card and/or ACH (automatic clearing house, payment set up to be withdrawn directly from your account.) Please keep in mind, all families will be charged a 3% fee for each individual credit card payment and a \$1.00 fee for each ACH payments. However, we will still accept personal checks and cash with no additional fee. We recently sent out an email from Procare inviting you to sign up if you have not already. Contact the office with any questions. Soon, we will also begin paperless signing in & out, daily reports and much, much more!

# LOVE THE BALL—SOCCER PROGRAM



Love the ball is a small, private organization that offers developmentally appropriate soccer lessons and curriculum tailored specifically to distinct age groups. A degreed, experienced coach, Coach Olly, (whom has been with us for years now and is AWESOME!) teaches fun, fitness oriented activities, coordination, balance, honesty, sharing and respect with creativity and enthusiasm; and of course, soccer skills! A free demo class will be offered to all developmentally ready 2 year olds and up on 4/4 If your child enjoys the class and you would like to sign up, an optional spring class, at an additional fee, will be offered during CW morning hours starting tentatively on 4/11. There will be a 9 week session, once a week, on Thursdays. More info will be sent home very soon.

MARCH LUNCH MENU ON BACK